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Marais, Wanda

From: Lyndon Mardon <Lyndon.Mardon@dedea.gov.za>

Sent: 10 March 2016 08:14 AM

To: Marais, Wanda

Subject: RE: Background Information Document: EIA process for the incinerator upgrade at 

Queenstown Veterinary Laboratory, Eastern Cape

Hi Wanda 

 

Thank you for your document. 

 

Please be advised that this facility has no authorisation to operate at present and based on the BID document this 

means that they have operated illegally form an Air Quality aspect. Consequently they would need to undergo a 

section 22A process in terms of the AEL. Chris Hani DM is the AEL Licensing authority for Queenstown. 

 

I would propose a meeting to discuss this matter as I affects your process as envisaged in the BID document.  

 

Unfortunately today is my last day before I go on leave and won’t be able to accommodate this for at least a month 

due to end of Financial Work Pressures when I return. 

 

 

Regards 

Lyndon Mardon 

 

From: Marais, Wanda [mailto:WMarais@srk.co.za]  

Sent: 09 March 2016 01:54 PM 

Subject: Background Information Document: EIA process for the incinerator upgrade at Queenstown Veterinary 

Laboratory, Eastern Cape 

Importance: High 

 

To Interested and Affected Parties, Stakeholders and Authorities, 

 

Background Information Document: EIA process for the incinerator upgrade at Queenstown Veterinary 

Laboratory, Eastern Cape 

 

Please find attached the Background Information Document (BID) which serves as notice of the proposed incinerator 

upgrade at the Queenstown Veterinary Laboratory in the Eastern Cape. 

 

Should you wish to register as an Interested & Affected Party (IAP), please complete the Registration & Comment 

Sheet provided in the BID and return to me via email or fax. Future communications regarding the process as well as 

notification of the availability of reports will only be sent to registered IAPs. 

 

Please ensure that your comments reach SRK Consulting by 12h00 on 30 March 2016 to ensure that they will be 

included and addressed in the draft Scoping Report. This deadline refers solely to your initial comments on the 

content of the BID. All registered IAPs will be afforded further opportunities for comment throughout the process 

(please refer to the flow diagram on page 2 of the BID for more details). 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Wanda Marais B Proc 

Public Participation Practitioner 
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REGISTRATION & COMMENT SHEET

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT PROCESS FOR THE INCINERATOR UPGRADE AT

QUEENSTOWN VETERINARY LABORATORY, EASTERN CAPE

Attention: Wanda Marais Fax no:041 509 4850
Email: wmarais@srk.co.za

I wish to register as an Interested ?!q4ffe9!99 I to the attention of SRK Consulti comments.

o^t",tLtls)tutl'
Thank You for Your ParticiPation

Nature of Interest*:

Telephone Number: OUf"SPostal Address:

P'o B, v ;-11-5
tA<f nry"'i
s3+?

Facsimile Number**: OX 6

other interest in the approval or reJu
iEiEF6auimmtT0l4Jeqtre lhat an IAP discloses anv direct busrness''

method of communicatron. The absen;o ; e;;il ,i;csimile facilities may result in a delay in ro@ipt of IAP notifications Please write

Comments (please use additional sheets of paper if required):


	20160310_497875(QT)_L Mardon(DEDEAT)_Comment on BID
	20160314_497875(QT)_T Feuth(No2 Piggeries)_Comment on BID

